
 

 
  
 
 

Date:  September 29, 2017 
To:  President James Johnsen 

University of Alaska 
 

From:   Faculty Alliance Chair Lisa Hoferkamp 
 

Subject: Faculty Representation  
 
Thank you for the email response (September 19, 2017) to Faculty Alliance requests from the August 20-
21, 2017 Faculty Alliance retreat and subsequent conversations aimed at clarifying intent.  Among the 
items addressed in those conversations was faculty representation on newly formed statewide councils 


